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Our President’s Message 

  

Welcome Center (Main Base) 

201 Langley Dr., Barksdale AFB, LA 71110 

Monday - Friday 8:00am - 5:30pm 

Saturday 10:00am - 5:00pm 

 

Community Center (Heritage/Liberty) 

1001 Liberty Ave. N., Barksdale AFB, LA 71110 

Monday - Friday 8:00am - 5:30pm 

 

 

Phone: 318-747-2723 • Fax: 318-747-2725 

 

24-HOUR Maintenance: 318-747-2723 

 

www.barksdalefamilyhousing.com 

barksdaleleasing@huntcompanies.com 

Facebook: Barksdale Family Housing 

Resident App: Hunt Resident 

Dreamer Thorn - Community Director 
Gary Moore - Maintenance Director 
Chad Moon - Community Manager 

Shelley Dooley - Community Manager 
Darryl Beck - Maintenance Manager 
Glenn Carey - Maintenance Manager 

John Musgrove - QA/QC Manager 
John Harrison - Community Supervisor 

MANAGEMENT TEAM 

 July 1-21: Back to school raffles 

 July 2: 4th of July goodies 

 July 9: Facebook BINGO 

 Every Friday - Popsicle Fridays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 5th - Offices Closed 

Welcome to the official start of 
summer! In just a few days, we 
will celebrate American Inde-
pendence Day on the Fourth of 
July. We think of July 4, 1776, as 
a day that represents the Decla-
ration of Independence and the 
birth of the United States of  

America as an independent nation. It is also a time families gather to 
barbecue, gather with friends, and watch firereworks. Whatever 
your plans are, we hope you will be safe and continue to give thanks 
for our precious gift of freedom. Many have already experienced 
extremely hot weather, and it is forecasted to continue in many 
parts of our nation. Should you have a maintenance emergency, our 
teams will be on call throughout the holiday weekend 24/7. We are 
also pleased to announce our Hunt Heroes Foundation will once 
again be partnering with Operation Homefront on their Backpack 
Brigade program. Be on the lookout for the details on how to regis-
ter your child to receive a complimentary backpack filled with school 
supplies. This will be on a first-come, first-served basis, and quanti-
ties are limited per community. Wishing you all a safe, happy, and 
healthy holiday and summer!  


